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Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20220000 
 
Thanks 
 

Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Andrew Giles Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413‐6036 
vwashing@psc.state.fl.us 
 
  

 
  
Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. Therefore, your email message may be 
subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in response to a public records request, do not send email to 
the Public Service Commission. Instead, contact this office by phone. 
 

 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

savana@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Savana Roach 

< savana@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 10:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Savana Roach 
2350 Phillips Rd Apt 9302 Tallahassee, FL 32308-5455 savana@fcvoters.org 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Williams 

< angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 10:06 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynn Williams 
5191 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33142-8815 

angel.aboardlp@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynette Purcell 

<angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, June 13, 2022 10:05 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynette Purcell 
451 NE 88th St El Portal, FL 33138-3142 angel.aboardlp@gmail.com 
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Hiep Ng uyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Williams 

< angel.aboardlp@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 10:04 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynn Williams 
5191 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33142-8815 

angel.aboardlp@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

claudiamgarcia42@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Claudia Garcia 

<claudiamgarcia42@everyactioncustom.com> 

Monday, June 13, 2022 9:49 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Claudia Garcia 
3983 Adra Ave Doral, FL 33178-2905 

claudiamgarcia42@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Philip Stoddard 

< pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 9:12 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

We do not need or want another methane-fueled power plant. 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power arid Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr Philip Stoddard 
6820 SW 64th Ct South Miami, FL 33143-3209 pkstoddard@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

Dsinclair47@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Sinclair < Dsinclair47 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, June 13, 2022 8:07 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Sinclair 
8434 Pebble Cir Tampa, FL 33615-1432 

Dsincla ir47@gmaii.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

Merendino.Action@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caleb Merendino 

< Merendino.Action@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 8:03 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. l want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Caleb Merendino 
2126 Cleveland St Hollywood, FL 33020-3042 Merendino.Action@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

staylor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Taylor 

< staylor@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, June 13, 2022 4:01 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Stephanie Taylor 
648 E Romana St Pensacola, FL 32502-6110 staylor@twwlawfirm.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

mbaptist15@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Baptist <mbaptist15 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. This past summer in August, my 

HVAC unit broke and my bill had doubled using a temporary AC unit until a new one arrived weeks later during this 

concerning time. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like 

extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Michelle Baptist 
214.0 SW 3rd Ave Miami, FL 33129-1462 

mbaptist15@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

mortonh54@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Morton Hughes <mortonh54 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Morton Hughes 
2808 Mohican Way Crestview, FL 32539-6398 mortonh54@yahoo.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

loriraihl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lotri Raihl 
< loriraihl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 6:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lotri Raihl 
1906 Adirondack Ave Pensacola, FL 32514-8307 loriraihl@hotmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

castorjr+tx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Castor Morales 

< castorjr+tx@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 5:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Castor Morales 
9431 NW 8th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33024-6312 
castorjr+tx@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

lizjamieson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Merriweather 

< lizjamieson@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 3:44 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. I can barely 

afford the increased rates now! Nearly $200. bucks last month to cool a small apartment. You vote matters and we 

(Panhandle folks) will be taking note. Please vote on the side of the people and not the profit. This is NOT the time for 

this increase. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Merriweather 

9100 Baldridge Rd Pensacola, FL 32514-9456 lizjamieson@ameritech.net 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

knocky93@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joyce Lahna <knocky93 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 3:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills. increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joyce Lahna 
119 George Miller Rd Hastings, FL 32145-4414 knocky93@aol.com 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jennakrabacher@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JENNIFER KRABACHER 

<jen na krabacher@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 9:08 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

PLEASE HELP PROTECT THE ELDERLY IN OUR COMMUNITY FROM HEALTH RISK AND POSSIBLE DEATH FROM ENERGY 

INSECURITY. MEDICAL DEVICES REQUIRE ELECTRICITY AND IF THE ELDERLY AND THOSE ON FIXED INCOMES HAVE TO 

MAKE CHOICES BETWEEN ELECTRIC BILLS AND EATING THIS COULD BE A DANGEROUS SITUATION. PLEASE HELP. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. JENNIFER KRABACHER 

1721 N 20th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-5758 jennakrabacher@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Ng uyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jrostx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Kolodchak-Rojas 

<jrostx@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:52 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jennifer Kolodchak-Rojas 
376 Lanternback Island Dr Satellite Beach, FL 32937-4707 jrostx@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

rchaney516@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rachel Chaney < rchaneyS 16 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rachel Chaney 
14620 SW 80th Ave Palmetto Bay, FL 33158-2030 rchaney516@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

palmspots1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bobbi Segal <palmspots1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, June 12, 2022 7:22 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Bottom line we have to do better. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Bobbi Segal 
5517 Hobart Ave West Palm Beach, FL 33405-3420 palmspots1@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

angelagulsby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angela Hoover 

<angelagulsby@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 6:04 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Angela Hoover 
5718 Willow Ln Crestview, FL 32539-6104 angelagulsby@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

No no no no no no no no no!!!!! 

jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jae Sammy 
<jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:13 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jae Sammy 
12216 Aster Ave Bradenton, FL 34212-2935 jaesammy@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

kristin1eigh59@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristi Wise <kristinleigh59 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:03 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kristi Wise 

900 Riggins Rd Tallahassee, FL 32308-2211 kristinleigh59@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

harold.bullock102@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harold Bullock 

< harold.bullock102@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:48 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Harold Bullock 

2207 Lincoln St Hollywood, FL 33020-3918 harold.bullock102@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

vinnyd53@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vince DiSciullo <vinnyd53 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:41 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Vince DiSciullo 
803 Lake Powell Dr Panama City Beach, FL 32413-1163 vinnyd53@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Ng uyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jb40411@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Bachmeier <jb40411 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:38 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Bachmeier 
4355 Monteigne Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-4446 jb40411@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Beatrice Balboa <beatricebalboa@gmail.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:25 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

ongoing electrical utility industrial sector machinations 

Here's what I got for going solar_ a rate hike from FPL_ Opinion.pdf; Many without 

power as rain, wind hit Florida.pdf; John Oliver explains utility scandals_ Energy and 

Policy lnstitute.pdf; Lawsuits allege FPL rates create 'excessive' returns for utility.pdf; As 

heavy rain approaches, South Floridians are already losing power. Here's what to 

expect_.pdf; How a Florida Power Project Flew Under the Regulatory Radar - The New 

York Times.pdf; Florida Power & Light plant ranks 'dirty,' but company disputes 

claim.pdf; How your electric bill is funding anti-climate lobbying _ Grist.pdf; Panhandle's 

anger over FPL may have helped spur Desantis veto of anti-solar bill.pdf 

Saturday 11 June 2022 1730 hours 

Florida Public Service Commission 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my ongoing deepest disappointment that the electrical utility industrial sector continues 

to mismanage the electrical infrastructure throughout the State of Florida despite given unfettered access to 

elected and appointed government officials and agencies in the furtherance of policies and agendas in pursuing 

poorly thought out sourcing of energy resources and a decidedly anti-consumer stance with the rate-paying 

public across the board. Ongoing investigations continue undercover the long-standing practices by these 

captains of industry to extract ever larger fees and electrical rates to aggrandize their oversized ambitions by 

direct and indirect political arrangements in backrooms. 

The attached documentation clearly indicates the lengths that the electrical utility industrial sector continues to 

pursue to ensure their monolithic position in the electricity sector in the State of Florida. 

Please place these observations and articles in the appropriate docket to underscore the overwhelmingly 

calculated cold-hearted manner that these captains seem to influence the very elected/appointed representatives 

that should, instead, be seeking to comfort their constituents day-to-day hardships to pay for the aggrandizement 

of these out sized economic sectors. 

Thank you for your time in these matters and hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 
Beatrice Balboa 
1010 South Ocean Boulevard, Unit 1008 
Pompano Beach, FL 33062-6631 
USA 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

snipertcp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Deacon 

< sni pertcp@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Deacon 
1801 E Jackson St Pensacola, FL 32501-3538 snipertcp@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

rpackman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Packman 

< rpackman@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:03 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

please act on behalf of ratepayers. you are our voice and protection from corporate greed.I am writing to ask you to find 

Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely 

unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase 

before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the 

real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Richard Packman 
1613 Karlyn Dr Clearwater, FL 33755-5428 rpackman@duck.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

geralynrm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Geri Mikulski 

< geralynrm@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:42 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Geri Mikulski 
9361 NW 19th Pl Sunrise, FL 33322-3745 
geralynrm@aol.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

h20mikeg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Gibaldi 
< h20mikeg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:24 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need . They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Gibaldi 
4780 Pine Tree Dr Apt 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140-3151 h20mikeg@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

parabolic3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Hilt <parabolic3 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:27 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barbara Hilt 
800 S Osprey Ave Sarasota, FL 34236-7801 parabolic3@msn.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

menan1961@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Meehan <menan1961 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Meehan 
2802 Berry Rd Ponce De Leon, FL 32455-6702 menan1961@aim.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Behrens 
< char! ie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Stop FPL's 10-year site plan! There is no reason to be building new fossil fuel generation. They will just be stranded asset 
white elephants saddling the ratepayers for decades. 

We want to see real programs that actually help customers like reducing monthly connection fees. We want solar and 

we want it at our homes. 

Reject FPL's proposed site plan and REQUIRE them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and 

help us meet our needs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Behrens 
1500 Mount Vernon St Orlando, FL 32803-5422 charlie.behrens@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

bigcfishin1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charlie Koski <bigcfishin1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:03 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

short time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency 

programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

We are on a fixed income being retired. Never thought this would happen in our lifetime having such monopolies in the 

electric & fossil fuel industries and crippling America. Just wanted to travel some & eat out a few times a week, now 

prisoners in our own home due to these economic disasters! We don't even want an EV due to prices for one and the 

added expense it incurs to own one and cost of & lost time charging it. Worked 55 years to enjoy retirement, sure as 

heck haven't yet. 

God Bless America! 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charlie Koski 
6252 Footprint Dr Pensacola, FL 32526-7410 bigcfishinl@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

samituretsky@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Samantha Turetsky 
<samituretsky@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 2:32 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

l know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Samantha Turetsky 
608 John Anderson Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32176-4763 samituretsky@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

nrmfunes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Roberts-Moneir 
< nrmfunes@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 1:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Roberts-Moneir 
721 SW 10th Ter Hallandale Beach, FL 33009-6745 nrmfunes@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

kathrynfosterwhite@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathryn White 

< kathrynfosterwhite@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 1:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

SOLAR OR WIND POWER. Not OIL 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kathryn White 
18 Stewart Cir Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-2713 kathrynfosterwhite@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

sdn0101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stefania Di Mauro-Nava <sdn0101 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 12:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stefania Di Mauro-Nava 
2834 De Soto Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134-6313 sdn0101@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

hardtail19@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Ackerman <hardtail19 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 11 :46 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. John Ackerman 
8630 Preservation Dr Panama City Beach, FL 32413-9566 hardtail19@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

allonsy101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Anderson < allonsy101 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:58 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Anderson 
3604 W Pearl Ave Tampa, FL 33611-3634 
allonsy101@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Fay: 

Sara Ann <saraann7@gmail.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:57 AM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Please read this: You approved a 178 percent increase in my electric bill. 

This is appalling. Do you have a plan to fix it? Thanks in advance for responding. 

https: //www.floridatodav.com/ storv/opinion/ 2022/06/ 11/ heres-what-got-going-solar-rate-hike-fpl­
opinion/7574716001/ 

Sara Ann Conkling 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

enarra99@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Evalyn Narramore <enarra99 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:25 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Evalyn Narramore 
2088 Downing Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-1860 enarra99@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

ben_taminger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Benjamin Taminger 

< ben_taminger@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:24 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Benjamin Taminger 
4595 Yacht Harbor Dr Pensacola, FL 32514-6746 ben_taminger@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

hccolby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Helen Colby 

< hccolby@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:11 AM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Help us, not FPL. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Helen Colby 

8615 SW 126th Ter Miami, FL 33156-5816 

hccolby@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

tonytke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Albert Marra 
< tonytke@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:57 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Albert Marra 
42 Terrapin Tri Crawfordville, FL 32327-4505 tonytke@yahoo.com 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

aidync2021@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nydia Cabrera <aidync2021 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:39 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Nydia Cabrera 
7850 Byron Ave Apt 901 Miami Beach, FL 33141-2096 aidync2021@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

hukajigger11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Rowe < hukajigger11 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:25 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

FPL wants to spend nearly $500 million on new electrical lines and make more investments in gas power plants - all this 

to prepare for a cold snap that experts testified has less than a one-in-a-million chance of causing a loss of power. 

Florida's utility policy allows FPL to pass the full costs for these projects onto ratepayers and earn a guaranteed profit 

while they're doing it. This unfair incentive makes it more attractive for FPL to build projects they don't really need, 

while we literally pay the price. 

I would rather see FPL invest in renewable and efficient energy to reduce monthly bills. Energy efficiency offers proven 

solutions to help the utility meet its needs while saving all of us money, especially low-income households who are the 

most energy-burdened. But, FPL ranks a dismal 51st out of 52 utilities nationwide on energy efficiency. We need the PSC 

to protect us from FPL's endless quest for profits at the expense of ratepayers. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia Rowe 
481 Andrew Dr Valparaiso, FL 32580-1104 hukajigger11@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jkrabacher@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joey Krabacher 
<jkrabacher@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:19 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joey Krabacher 
1721 N 20th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-5758 jkrabacher@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

quikcarl64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carl Skipworth <quikcarl64 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:17 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Carl Skipworth 
5715 Simms St Hollywood, FL 33021-2738 

quikcarl64@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

vitaila@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carissa Caban 
<vitaila@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:12 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Carissa Caban 
4391 SW 5th Ter Coral Gables, FL 33134-1950 vitaila@hotmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

dianadestin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diana Hope 
< dianadestin@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:05 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Please Art, Andrew & Gary I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to 
be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. 
FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I 
want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the 
summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Diana Hope 
4022 Lauren Ct Destin, FL 32541-2127 
dianadestin@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

palmbeachvintage@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Louise Pinson 

< palmbeachvi ntage@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:03 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Louise Pinson 
619 Sunset Rd West Palm Beach, FL 33401-7841 palmbeachvintage@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

beastybren@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brenda James 

< beastybren@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:00 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Ye_ar Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Brenda James 
1915 19th Ave Vero Beach, FL 32960-3539 beastybren@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

medha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Schroeder 
< medha@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:00 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Schroeder 
19420 NE 26th Ave Apt 122 Miami, FL 33180-2231 medha@bellsouth.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

WoMenHead101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Schulz <WoMenHead101 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:54 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kim Schulz 
826 S Madison Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-4658 WoMenHead101@att.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

WoMenHead101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Schulz <WoMenHead101 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:54 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kim Schulz 
826 S Madison Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-4658 WoMenHead101@att.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

nicole@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicole Martinez 

< nicole@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:26 AM 

Office of Chairman Fay 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Nicole Martinez 

1001 NE 118th St Biscayne Park, FL 33161-6439 nicole@cultureconductor.co 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

fredericany@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anne Greenberg 
<fredericany@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 7:33 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Anne Greenberg 
13611 Breton Ln Delray Beach, FL 33446-3641 fredericany@aol.com 

1 




